
ASSEMBLY REPORT – CLASS XI 

Dated: 9th May 2023 

 

                                   ‘There is always something to be grateful for.’ 

An assembly on the topic ‘Attitude of Gratitude’ was conducted on 9th May 2023 in the 

Enrichment slot by the students of class XI, in their respective classrooms. 

The assembly commenced with a prayer on the theme. It was read aloud by the monitor and the 

students of the class followed in unison, thanking lord Almighty for all the beautiful things and 

comforts in life. 

The thought of the day was shared with all and it was followed by a short speech delivered on 

Gratitude emphasising the significance and power of gratitude and how having this quality 

transforms one into a humble person. The feeling of gratitude also has some uplifting effects on 

one’s physical, mental and emotional well-being. 

Students also shared their views about the theme of how the quality of gratitude has impacted 

them. 

Overall, the assembly was an enriching and meaningful start to the day. 

 


